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In	the	Fall	of	2016,	I	approached	a	number	of	businesses	in	and	around	the	Village	Square	to	get	
their	thoughts	on	a	Quiet	Zone.		Each	of	the	following	supported	the	initiative.		Those	with	an	
asterisk	agreed	to	display	a	yard	sign	indicating	their	support.			
	
Statements	in	Hair*	
Local	Yokel	
Cock	&	Bull	Public	House*	
Meritage	Restaurant*	
Village	Wines	of	Glendale*	
Stitches	
Ronckers	Running	Spot	
The	Glendalia*	
The	Village	Gift	Shop	
Jody	Skowronek	Art*	
	
The	owner	of	the	Bluebird	Bakery	and	Café	at	first	expressed	some	concerns	about	the	Quiet	
Zone,	but	later	became	a	supporter.		In	fact,	she	is	now	a	member	of	the	Mayor’s	Quiet	Zone	
Committee.	
	
No	businesses	that	I	approached	on	or	near	the	Square	opposed	the	Quiet	Zone.			
	

	
	
Nancy	A.	Macenko	
Member,	Mayor’s	Quiet	Zone	Committee	
	

	
Cc:		Bob	Kooris	

	


